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On May 18, 2020 Dominion Energy-Utah (the “Company”) filed its Results of Operations for 
the twelve months ended December 31, 2019.  On May 18, 2020, the Utah Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”) issued an action request for the Division to review for compliance 
and to make recommendations on this filing, with a due date of June 17, 2020. 

After an initial review of the filing, the Division has determined that the review will require 
requests for information from the Company, in-house modelling of spreadsheets, and additional 
review procedures.  In past reviews the Division has found that this additional work will require 
an additional three to four months.  Therefore, the Division is hereby requesting that the 
Commission extend the due date of the Division’s response to August 31, 2020.  This will allow 
the Division sufficient time to conduct the proper review and make recommendations. 

 

CC: Kelley Mendenhall, Dominion Energy-Utah 
 Michele Beck, OCS 
 

  

To: Utah Public Service Commission  

From  Utah Division of Public Utilities  

 Artie Powell, Director 

 Brenda Salter, Technical Consultant Supervisor 

 Joseph Hellewell, Technical Consultant 

Date: May 28, 2020 

Re: DOMINION ENERGY-UTAH 2019 RESULTS OF OPERATIONS 

 Docket No. 20-057-10 
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